Mater

16" May 2014

Mrs Andrea Grant

The Orthopaedic Research Institute of Queensland
Suite 102, Level 2

Mater Medical Centre

21-29 Fulham Rd

PIMLICO QLD 4812

Dear Mrs Grant,

Re: A prospective, observational, cohort study of the MASTER-SL Femoral stem in patients with
degenerative disease of the hip
MHSNQ Reference No.: MHS20140211-03

At the meeting of the Mater Health Services North Queensland Ltd Human Research Ethics
Committee on the 13" May 2014, your letter dated 5" May 2014 with your attached Participant
Information Sheet and revised NEAF was tabled and accepted.

The Committee commends you on your continuing study.

Yours sincerely

ferwit

Karen Gerrard
Chairperson
Human Research Ethics Committee
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